
Wednesday 5th June 2024

Dear Parent / Carers

Big Sing - KS2

On Tuesday 9th July KS2 (Years 3,4,5 & 6) will be attending the Big Sing at The Bridlington Spa along with
other schools from our area.

On the day the children will have an early lunch in school and will be walking with their class teacher to
the Spa.

Children will be back in school for the normal finish time of 3.20pm.

Children need to be in school uniform and sun cream and a sun hat are advised to be worn. Please also
ensure your child has a named water bottle.

This year we are pleased to say that parents and carers are invited back into the Spa to watch the
performance.

The children are taking part in the 1.15pm performance and tickets to sit on the balcony are available to
buy online at www.bridspa.com or from the Spa’s Box Office. Tickets are priced at £6 each.

You are welcome to take your own photographs of your child for personal use, however we must insist
that you are sensitive and that photographs should only be taken of your own children, unless you have
permission from another child’s parent to do so.

Please do not take videos or photographs of any child you do not have consent for. Please refrain from
sharing any videos or photographs on social media that you have not been given consent to share.

Kind regards,

Mrs T Gray

Mrs T. Gray
Music Teacher

http://www.bridspa.com

